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As the holiday season approaches, Atascosa County is gearing up for Christmas time. This
year, we have a special initiative in mind to make our county courthouse shine brighter
than ever before, and we're inviting all interested businesses, organizations, families, and
friends to be a part of this heartwarming endeavor. We are excited to introduce the
“Courthouse Christmas Display,” and we want you to join us in making it a huge success.
This December, we are offering opportunities for individuals, businesses, and organizations
to sponsor a display that will illuminate our courthouse throughout the entire holiday
season. Families and friends may also contribute together on a single display. To explore the
available display options, visit my Facebook page, “Atascosa County Judge Weldon Cude,”
for more details. You can also visit my office to pick up the sign-up form and view the
available options. Sponsoring a display is a fantastic way to contribute to our community’s
holiday spirit. The process is simple: make a check payable to Atascosa County with the
memo “Christmas Light Display.” In addition to the display cost, there is an additional fee of
$150, which covers the electricity and signage needed to highlight your name or your business/ organization’'s name. This
way, your contribution will not only light up the courthouse but also be acknowledged for all to see. We have high hopes
for this initiative and aim to grow the display year by year. Do know that the display you purchase will become a
cherished part of our holiday tradition for years. If you have any questions or want to discuss this initiative in more detail,
please feel free to reach out to my team at 830- 769-3093 or by email at countyjudge@co.atascosa. tx.us - We welcome
your ideas and suggestions and would love to hear from you. We're planning a small evening event to coincide with the
courthouse lighting. Sip on hot chocolate, enjoy Christmas music, and perhaps even see a special visit from Santa. It will
be a magical evening, and we hope to see you there. The Christmas holidays are a time for our community to come
together, celebrate life, and embrace all that is good. Please consider getting involved. This holiday season, let’s make
Atascosa County shine with the spirit of Christmas. Join us in creating beautiful moments and memories for the families
and visitors of Atascosa County.

We look forward to your support in making this initiative a great success and marking the beginning of a cherished
tradition for years to come. Together, we can make this holiday season special, and together we are Atascosa Proud!

WELDON P. CUDE is the Atascosa County Judge. You may reach him at countyjudge@ co.atascosa.tx.us.




